
 

March 2020 

Partners in Paediatrics want to do everything we can to ensure we prevent the potential spread of 

COVID-19 to each other and as such are taking some additional steps to make this happen.   

This means we have agreed that: 

All group meetings are to be held virtually or over the phone – there will be instances where this is 

not possible and will need to be agreed on an individual basis. 

All external meetings/conferences/events cancelled, unless you can attend virtually. 
 

 
Mary Passant and the Core Team, stay safe  


